
 
 
February 25, 2021 
 
Victorian Coroners Court 
Coroner Bracken 
65 Kavanagh Street, T: 1300 309 519 
Southbank VIC 3006  
 

Court ref : COR 2018 003490  

Subject: Investigation into the death of Mitchell Dowling.  

By email: cpuresponses@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au  
 

Dear Coroner Bracken, 

I write to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence regarding the investigation into the 
death of Mitchell Dowling Court ref : COR 2018 003490. 

I confirm that the Australian Association of Psychologists (AAPi) will share your finding and 
recommendations with our members as soon as is practicable (latest week ending 5 March 
2021). 

We do ask that you amend your records for future physical written correspondence to PO 
Box 107 North Melbourne Vic 3051 or email admin@aapi.org.au. 

If I can assist further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Anne Marie Collins 

President, Australian Association of Psychologists Inc   

Phone: 0488770044 

Email: admin@aapi.org.au 
Web: www.aapi.org.au  

mailto:admin@aapi.org.au
mailto:admin@aapi.org.au
http://www.aapi.org.au/

